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Mike Jacobs

Richard Nicholson
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David Wilson
Susanne M. Walker
Superintendent
Secretary to the Board

RE: Scheduling of School Board Study Session — September 8, 2014 @ 5:00 p.m.

This is to inform you that the Shoreline Board of Directors has scheduled a School Board
Study Session in the Darlene Sherrick Room (D-105) at the Shoreline Center, 18560 1
Ave. NE, Shoreline WA 98155 on September 8, 2014 at 5:00 p.m. The purpose of the
meeting is to review the 2014-2015 Board/Superintendent/District Priorities. No action will be

taken at this meeting.
If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (206) 393-4203.

Sincerely,
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Kathie Schindler
Executive Assistant to the Superintendent

cc:  David Guthrie, Lyn Sherry/Cascade UniServ
(425) 486-7154 (FAX)
Barb Havens/Payroll Office
(206) 393-4360
Chris Steele/Brookside Elementary
(206) 393-4149 (FAX)
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